
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

This upcoming Monday, April 15, we will start our District Exam Schedule.  This process is much 
different than in years past, so please take a moment to review this email and the District Exam 
Schedule with your student. To view the complete District Exam Schedule, please click on the 
following link:  

2019 DISTRICT EXAM SCHEDULE 

Please note the following: 

- Only one exam will occur per day.  The remainder of the classes will meet for 
approximately 35 minutes.   

- Per county policy, NO exams will be given in advance of the day they are scheduled.  
- Lunch will still occur during 4th period, 4th period will meet for 90 minutes daily as per 

normal.  
- NO TESTING (other than make-ups) will occur on Wednesdays due to the shortened 

day.   

- If your student has a modified schedule and a period occurs when they don’t have 
a class, they should report to the main cafeteria.     

- District Exam Makeups will occur in the Media Center at during the following 
days/times: 

o DAYS: Wednesday, April 17 and Wednesday, April 24 
o TIMES: 9:15am – 10:45am or 2:45pm – 4:15pm (after school) 

Thank you for taking the time to view this email and the District Exam Schedule.  If you have any 
questions and/or concerns, please contact our Testing Coordinator, Ms. Stephanie Hammett, via 
email at stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  For individualized test questions, please reach out 
to your student’s individual class teachers.  

Thank you for all you do for Bear Nation! 
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